
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date:  December 15, 2014 
 
To:  All Customers 
 
Subject: Price Increase Notification 
  
  
Please be advised of the following price increase notification: 

• Eaton B-Line (Tolco) has announced an approximate 4% increase on all 
products effective January 19, 2015. 

 
We appreciate your business and look forward to serving you in the future. 
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